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Dear Friends,

On behalf of the people of the Palmetto State, I am pleased to send best wishes to you on the
occasion of the South Carolina Division of the International Association of Administrative
Professionals (IAAP) Close-Out Celebration.

Since its beginning as the National Secretaries Association in 1942, the IAAP has remained
committed to providing opportunities for administrative professionals to connect, learn, lead, and
excel. From renaming itself in 1998 to revitalizing its organizational structure today, the IAAP
recognizes the importance of embracing change in order to better meet the needs of its members.
The Palmetto State has certainly been well-served by the South Carolina Division over the years,
and I look forward to your continued success going forward. God bless.




